
PE & Music

English: Writing to Entertain
Baker by the Sea

Iron Man

Science: The Big Build

Wellbeing
The Tunnel

Maths
Money, Time, Shape, 
Position & Direction

History
The Egyptians

RE
How do people use creative 

ways to express their beliefs?

DT
2D product designSpanish

My Home

Computing
Repetition in games

Year 4 

Egyptians



The school’s Christian value for this half term is: Friendship

Our PE days are Thursday and Friday. Please make sure that your child arrives to school ready in their PE kit. 
Earrings need to be removed or covered by you before the PE lesson or not worn on PE days. We cannot remove or cover earrings.

Our library day will be on a Monday. 
Please ensure that your all of your child’s uniform is named.

 
Presentation:

The whole school focus is on presentation in ourselves and our work. Please encourage your child to come to school neatly presented 
with their shirt tucked in and their equipment for the day. 

School Equipment:
Your child will need: Blue Handwriting pen (if your child has a pen licence), pencils, colouring pencils, 30cm ruler, whiteboard pen.

Learning at Home:
 Reading - Journal activity (please complete 1 activity of your choice per week and had in on a Monday to your class teacher)
 Reading - 5 times a week 
 Maths - maths mat 
 Spelling Frame—weekly practice and test (our spellings run from Monday - Monday)
 Times Table Rock Stars

Dates for your diary:
Monday 2nd June - INSET Day (school closed) 
Tuesday 3rd June – Children return to school  & Year 4 Multiplication Check begins
Friday 13th June – FOSPS Father’s Day Sale 
Wednesday 25  June - Open Bookth

Friday 27th June – FOSPS Wonky Bar sale 
Tuesday 1st July – Transition morning (in school) 
Tuesday 8th July – FOSPS Discos 
Friday 11th July – Non-uniform day for sweets 
Thursday 17th July – Annual Reports emailed home 
Friday 18th July – Non-uniform day for bottles - FOSPS Colour Run 
Tuesday 22nd July - End of school year - school closes at 12:15pm

Please note that other dates may/will be added to our live calendar which can be found on the school website.
Thank you

Welcome to Summer 2


